
From: Finan, John L. <jfinan@dew.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/4/2013 8:56:52 AM

Subject: FW: Joint Letter from Departments of Labor and Health and Human Services on 
Summer Youth Employment

Attachments: Color Final Signed Revised.pdf

Ted and Christian.  Please see the attached letter on summer youth employment.  This appears to be a good effort 
that several cabinet agencies could work together on.  I have already reached out to Lillian and will forward this to 
Mike Johnson as well as the local WIBS.  It would be nice if the Governor could announce a summer youth 
employment program.  It sounds like TANF money can be used and we could kick in some contingency money.
 
From: ahlstrand.amanda@dol.gov [mailto:communication@careeronestop.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 5:11 PM
 
To: Finan, John L.
 
Subject: Joint Letter from Departments of Labor and Health and Human Services on Summer Youth Employment
 
Please note you have been added to our database to receive information from the US Department of Labor, 
Employment & Training Administration. If you are not the individual who should receive this information, 
please reply to this email and let us know the correct individual (if known) as soon as possible.

The Department of Labor and the Department of Health and Human Services want to 
encourage human services agencies to partner with Workforce Investment Boards to develop 
summer job programs that provide work opportunities and experience for youth.
 
Please read the important attachment from the Assistant Secretary regarding summer job 
programs and work experience for youth.
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